Monday 8th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

<u>Informal Parents Afternoon</u> Nursery 2, Reception and Years 1 – 4 only

You are invited to an Informal Parents Afternoon on Friday 2nd February, from 1.45 pm – 2.50pm. At 2.50pm everyone will go outside for our Golden Playtime and you are invited outside to play with your child. The staff will then take the children back into school at 3.05pm to end the school day at 3.15pm when you can collect your children at the normal time.

Due to working patterns Mrs Watson will be teaching in Class 1, Mrs Patrick in Class 4, Mrs Turner in Class 8 and Mrs Marshall in Class 10.

This is an opportunity for you to complete activities with your child and their friends in the classrooms and talk **informally** to the class teacher. Please note there will be no individual appointments and the children's books are not available to look at nor to look through at your leisure.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Bayes Head Teacher